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May 17, 2024 
 
 
TO: Interested Persons 
FROM: Sonia Bumpus, EFSEC Director 
SUBJECT: Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance – Innergex Renewable Development 

USA, LLC (Innergex) - Wautoma Solar Energy 
 
 
Under the Washington State Environmental Policy Act (SEPA), the Energy Facility Site 
Evaluation Council (EFSEC) is required to ensure that environmental values are considered for 
projects under its jurisdiction. As the EFSEC SEPA Responsible Official, I have reviewed 
environmental information submitted by the applicant and others regarding the proposed 
Innergex - Wautoma Solar Energy Project. 
 
Enclosed you will find a Mitigated Determination of Nonsignificance that includes mitigation so 
that the proposal would not have a probable significant adverse impact on the environment. 
These materials can be found electronically at the EFSEC project website: 
https://www.efsec.wa.gov/energy-facilities/wautoma-solar-project. 
 
The public, agencies, tribes, and other interested parties are invited to comment on this Mitigated 
Determination of Nonsignificance by submitting written comments from May 20, 2024 through 
June 3, 2024. 
 
Comments can be submitted through an online database at https://comments.efsec.wa.gov/. 
 
Written comments can be submitted by mail to: 
 

The Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
PO Box 43172 
Olympia, WA 98504-3172 

 
For more information, please contact Lance Caputo, Siting Specialist, at (360) 485-1664 or by 
email at lance.caputo@efsec.wa.gov. 
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